
 

Agenda Item No.  9d | 

 

 
Meeting Date:  September 17, 2014 

Staff Contact:  Kristopher Cadena, Senior Engineer, Utility Development 
 

TITLE: C-14-24 – Service Connection Agreement for Water and Sewer Service 
with Mall At Cottonwood, LLC at 10000 Coors Blvd. Bypass NW 

 
ACTION: Recommend Approval 
 
SUMMARY:   
Cottonwood Mall desires to connect to existing water and wastewater infrastructure located 
in 10000 Coors Bypass Blvd NW.  The property for the proposed BJ’s Restaurant is 
currently an existing parking lot located at the south end of the mall, north of the Coors 
Blvd. & Coors Bypass intersection.  This location is outside the existing Water Authority 
Service Area and requires an agreement with the developer and Board approval.  No 
additional infrastructure requirements are necessary to provide water and wastewater 
service to this property other than a service agreement approved by the Water Authority 
Board. 
 
As a condition of service, the owner will be required to: 
 Comply with the ordinances, resolutions, plans, and regulations of the Water Authority 
 Obtain concurrent water and wastewater service 
 Pay the Utility Expansion Charge (UEC) at the rates that are imposed at the time of a 

service connection 
 Pay the Water Supply Charge 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
None 
 
COMMENTS: 
The developer is requesting approval as the restaurant is attempting to open ASAP. 
























